2019 Business Plan & Budget
Draft 2
Comments from BPA
Submitted via email

Bonneville Power Administration thanks NERC for the opportunity to provide comments on the 2nd draft of NERC's 2019 Business Plan and Budget

BPA continues to support investment into E-ISAC and the CRISP program, BPA would like to see an increased awareness and transparent cross walk of the information sharing amongst the various Cyber Security and Physical Security organizations to ensure the most efficient, effective and non-repetitive dissemination of information and lessons learned. BPA is aware of what the 9.5% increase encompasses and seeks to urge NERC and E-ISAC groups to reduce the % increase in the upcoming budget years. BPA applauds NERC efforts to minimize costs by acquiring additional meeting space, BPA seeks information sharing on costs saved as NERC moves to utilizing the new meeting space. BPA seeks a better understanding of the increase associated with the CMEP's expenditures, BPA would appreciate a more thorough understanding of the increase through an updated business case.